An Oldie and a Goodie

Here's a picture of George Kaley looking justifiably pleased with his recently

renovated Precedent BiFly (a very good flyer if a bit on the heavy side).

proud owner.

But it's been around more than 20 years!
The Berrys, Bob and son Dave built it in the
late 80s I think, then I had it, the Wolfes
had it, and I think Tony Martin did too. Does
anyone else claim some time ownership?

Moments

But who else remembers it?

S Here's another picture of the

same plane adorning the cover of

the club newsletter in 1992 when

the Ed (one Mike Minty) was the
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MEETINGNEXTMEETINGNEXTMEETING

The next meeting will be held on February 8th
1993 (Happy New Year everyone) and could well
contiin a video of model Schneider Trophy rac-




